
Scholarships 
 

 

The club endeavors to make lacrosse open to any child regardless of family 

finances. We do not want registration fees to be a barrier for kids to participate. 

• For those with "free/reduced lunch" status, we provide full scholarships for 

registration fees. 

• For others, limited funds are available for partial scholarships. 

 

Requests for partial scholarships are made by sending an email to the Club 

President. Requests are reviewed and approved by the Board. Individual names are 

kept confidential. 

 

Families receiving scholarships are asked to; 

• take an active role in club activities, such as team manager, organizing senior 

night, equipment manager, etc., in addition to the normal participation expected by 

all families in the Club (a timer, scorekeeper, spotter, field set up). 

• participate in fundraising activities. 

 


